
I Good day everyone, 
 
I would like to comment on the CTS survey that was done on the locations of choice.  Not only was there 
a majority not in favour of these locations but there was a resounding no to a CTS anywhere in 
Cambridge.  The same results happened when they had the in-person consultations over 2 years 
ago.  Clearly the citizens of Cambridge are saying no to a CTS and as our representatives you too should 
be saying no.  Please include this email with the agenda for the council meeting on Tuesday October 12, 
2021 as I am unable to delegate that evening. 
 
Thank-You 
Angie Campbell 
Resident of Cambridge, Ontario 
 

 

 

 

 


